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The Wizard of Oz 

 
Book Week will be starting on Monday 2nd 

March – to celebrate this, the children in 

Reception, Y1 and Y2 will be watching  a 

performance of The Wizard of Oz by M 

and M Productions on Wednesday 26th 

February. This is a lovely treat for the 

children and we are all looking forward to 

watching the performance. 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
Congratulations to  the following children who 

have achieved Head Teacher Award this week: 

 

George Williams        1C 

Ryder Xie               1K 

Megan Powell            2H 

Sarah Roberts          2H 

Zachary Cox            2H 

Alfie Royle              2W 

 

Snowdrops (2H) 

 
Thank you to all those parents who 

attended Snowdrop’s fantastic assembly all 

about ‘Going for Goals’. We thought they 

were great! Well done 2H! 

 

Family Reading Sessions 

 
Thank you to everyone who joined us for 

‘Family Reading’ sessions this week. We hope 

you enjoyed reading with your child. 

 

Half Term 

 
School finishes today at 3.00pm. Enjoy the 

break and we look forward to seeing you on 

Monday 24th  February at 8.50am. 

 

Dodgeball 

 
Well done to our Y2 team who came 2nd in 

the Little Sports Dodgeball competition 

held here at school on Tuesday! 

Parentapps 

 
After half term we are introducing a new  

information system called Parentapps which 

will be available to download on your phone. 

This app will enable us to reduce our paper 

usage and will be an effective tool to ease 

communication between school and home. More 

information will be sent home after the 

holiday. 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

 
Monday          Return to School  

 

                      Club Times 3.00 – 3.45pm  

 

 

Tuesday        

 

Wednesday   Theatre Performance 

 

Thursday       

 

Friday         Biscuit Day – RD to bring 

                       biscuits  

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Mrs Gordon) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    94% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      92% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)    97% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     95% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     98% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    92% 

  

Only 2 classes in green last week – 

well done to Poppies and Snowdrops! 
 

Overall Attendance 

95% 

Our attendance motto is: 

 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 

 

    School begins at 8.50am 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 
3.00-5.30PM 

 

 

Twitter @ListerInfants 

 
Follow us on our school Twitter account 

where teachers put daily updates of learning 

taking place in school. 

 

 

Advanced Diary Dates 

 
2   Mar    Y2 Swimming  

2   Mar    Book Week 

4  Mar     Class Photographs 

5  Mar     World Book Day 

9  Mar     Jam Tart Sale 

 

Safer Internet  
 

This week all classes took part in National 

Safer Internet day. They learnt how to stay 

safe when using the Internet through 

activities, stories and performing songs and 

raps (please see our school Twitter page) We 

have issued you with the latest edition of the 

Digital Parenting magazine produced by 

Vodafone. The latest issue can guide and help 

your family live a happy and safe digital life. 

We hope you find this issue useful to begin 

conversations and share knowledge with your 

family as you explore the digital world 

especially in the half term holidays.  

 


